
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

August 3, 2009 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND HAND DELIVERY 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Attn:  Julie P. Orchard 
  Commission Secretary 
 
Re:  Advice No. 09-13  

Schedule 111 – Home Energy Savings Program 
 
Enclosed for filing are an original and two copies of proposed tariff sheets associated with Tariff 
P.S.C.U No. 47 of PacifiCorp, d.b.a Rocky Mountain Power, applicable to electric service in the 
State of Utah. Pursuant to the requirement of Rule R746-405D, Rocky Mountain Power (the 
“Company”) states that the proposed tariff sheets do not constitute a violation of state law or 
Commission rule. The Company will also provide an electronic version of this filing to 
tbher@utah.gov. The Company respectfully requests an effective date of September 1, 2009 for 
these changes. 
 
Second Revision of Sheet No. 111.1  Schedule 111           Home Energy Savings Program 
 
Second Revision of Sheet No. 111.2  Schedule 111           Home Energy Savings Program 
 
Third Revision of Sheet No. 111.3  Schedule 111           Home Energy Savings Program 
 
Cancellation of Sheet No. 111.4  Schedule 111           Home Energy Savings Program 
 
This filing proposes to implement a flexible tariff format for the Home Energy Savings program. 
The flexible tariff format is intended to enable the Company to react quickly to the changing 
market conditions which impact the Home Energy Savings program. This format is utilized in 
several of the other states in which the Company offers the Home Energy Savings program. 
Under this format, incentives offered by the program are removed from the tariff and displayed 
on the program website which is accessible through the Company’s website at 
www.rockymountainpower.net. Changes to the measures offered, qualifying equipment and the 
incentive levels will follow the process outlined in the flowchart provided as Attachment 1. The 
Company is not proposing to modify measures, qualifying equipment or the incentive levels 
offered by the Home Energy Savings program as part of this filing. Consequently, the cost 

http://www.rockymountainpower.net/
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effectiveness of the program is not impacted by this filing. 
 
It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and Staff requests regarding this filing 
be addressed to: 
 
By e-mail (preferred):  datarequest@pacificorp.com  
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
    Portland, Oregon  97232 
  
Informal correspondence regarding this filing should be addressed to Dave Taylor, manager of 
Utah regulatory affairs, at 801-220-2923. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
Enclosures 
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